
 

 

 

January 30, 2022  

 
Public Notice – Ivanhoe Water   
 
Central Darling Shire Council would like to advise Ivanhoe residents of major repair work on town 

water pipes. 

This work will be occurring on Thursday, February 2, 2022.  

Because of the major works there will be no town water between the hours of 7.30am and 2.30pm.  

Council apologises for any inconvenience however it cannot be avoided due to the nature of the 

necessary works.  

 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 


